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Assistant Principal’s Message
Treasurer’s Report

DISCOurse - David Poynton
60s Reunion ad

saLhalies Your CHESS NEEDS YOU

o Nmn‘}ma‘ncm forms In this issue of CHESS MOVES you will find
iembersip forms information about our forthcoming AGM, and a
nomination form to join the CHESS committee. This
AGM will be held at the school, in the conference room
next door to the Principal’s office. We hope 1o see
many of our members at this AGM on the 4" April
commencing at 7pm. The meeting will be very short,
giving time for a good catch-up chat and supper
afterwards.
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e e t is with regret that | will not be nominating for
' | President this year. | had hoped to serve for longer,
out work and family commitments have recently
changed for me. We all need to know our limitations!
Please consider joining the CHESS Committee. You will be surprised at how many

old friendships you will rekindle.
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| ALWAYS interested
{in having new 7

{faces on our

Looking back over the last year, the highlight for me was the appointment of Jill
Laughlin as Principal. Jill has continued to enthusiastically support CHESS and its

projects.

Iwant to join us, the
[WELCOME matis
{outlli Check dates

2011 marks 70 years since the establishment of Camberwell High School.
Fortunately our history has been well recorded and we hope to combine with the
School Council, and current students and staff, to appropriately acknowliedge this
anniversary. We are indeed fortunate that we have 1941 CHS students represented
in our membership and even on the committee.
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MEETING DATES:

; Later in th CHESS will host a reunion for students of the 1960s. Bab
ath Apra! (AGM} ater in the year : Y

boomers back together again! Keep an eye out for arrangements in further issues of

6th June CHESS MOVES, and of course on the website — www.chessmoves.com

8th August _ |

17th October | | wish all of our members a great 2011, and hope to see many of you at the AGM
KATE HAMOND

Venue is in the confer-
ence room of CHS -

turn left inside the main
entrance. 7pm start.
Please email/message
Pat if you wish fo attend.

CHESS President 2010 - 2011

CHESS still has stock of
school song CDs @ $7
and badges @ $7 -

email

patjdouglas@jprimus.com.au
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